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	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
April 5, 2021


The American Association of Zoo Keepers announces Registration Opening For the 46th Annual AAZK National Conference

Tucson, AZ, April 5, 2021  -   Due to the continually evolving circumstances surrounding the Covid-19 pandemic and in compliance with the current restrictions and recommendations imposed by the State of California and the cities of Los Angeles and Glendale, the Board of Directors of the American Association of Zoo Keepers (AAZK) in direct consultation with the Los Angeles AAZK Chapter will offer the National Conference of the Association in a virtual format from August 29 – August 31, 2021. 
Registration is NOW OPEN for the AAZK National Conference from August 29 – August 31, 2021 at the Hilton Los Angeles North Glendale, California.  For the first time ever, AAZK will be offering virtual registration packages for the conference.  AAZK’s goal is to provide the best educational platform possible for our members.  Please visit www.aazk2021.org to complete your registration and learn more about the package options to attend conference.  
Should the opportunity present itself for AAZK to make modifications to in person attendance; AAZK will make a future announcement regarding details for registration and travel.   
The American Association of Zoo Keepers exists to advance excellence in the animal keeping profession, foster effective communication beneficial to animal care, support deserving conservation projects, and promote the preservation of our natural resources and animal life.
If you would like more information regarding this announcement, please contact Ed Hansen, AAZK CEO/CFO at 520-298-9688 or email at Ed.Hansen@aazk.org.
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